
 

 

 

 

 

Trustees of the Trust Funds 

Meeting November 7, 2017 

 

 

Those present: Susan Weeks, Peter Sluski, Chris Sawyer 

 

 

At 7:00 p.m. Chairman Weeks opened meeting.  Prior meeting minutes from October 3, 

2017 were approved. 

 

Bearing Point Statements were received and reviewed. 

 

Thank you letter from scholarship recipient received. 

 

Sue prepared text for tax bills for donations, Chris will make copies and cut in 

preparation of inserting them in mailings. 

 

Cemetery trustees are continuing their work on the matrix for perpetual care. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 7:20p.m. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted on behalf of the trustees,  

Chris Sawyer 

 

 

 

 

 

       

 

 

 

 

 

 


